
 
BULK COLLECTION 

 
 
 
Bulk collection for Lawrence Township curbside trash collection is now temporarily scheduled for every Friday.  
Please place “Bulky” items at the curb for collection every Thursday evening after 5:00 p.m. for Friday collection.  
Residents will be limited to (3) three bulky items for collection during the “State of Emergency”.  All bulk collection 
rules remain in effect.  Carpeting must be cut into strips not wider than five feet and tied.  Weight of bundles shall 
not be greater than 50 lbs.  Windows must be taped (crisscross strips).  Large bulk items must be broken down 
into manageable pieces for disposal.  Failure to comply with these requirements will result in non-collection of 
the items.   
 
These items are prohibited in bulky waste collection: 

• All Construction Materials 
• Asbestos Material 
• Cement Blocks 
• Chemical Containers 
• Propane or Gas Tanks 
• Metal Fence 
• White Goods 
• Roofing Materials 
• Pesticide Containers 
• Railroad Ties or Treated Lumber 

 
Please note:  Bulk shall not be placed at the curb for pick up prior to 5:00 p.m. on Thursday evening.  Please contact 
the Public Works Department at (609) 587-1894 with any questions.   


